
 
 

 
 

  15 September 2021 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Statement 
 
Ref: “Vodafone Idea Limited” (IDEA / 532822)  
 
 
Please find attached herewith a statement dated 15 September 2021, issued by the 

Promoter Organisations of the Company, with regard to the telecom sector reforms 

announced by the Government of India today. 

 
The above is for your information and dissemination to the members. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 

 
Pankaj Kapdeo 
Company Secretary 
 
Encl: As above 
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